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Red  Class 

We returned after the break and had a slight class change – we said hello and 

Welcome to Maddie who joined us from Gold and we said goodbye to Aycer and 

Ethan have moved to new classes: Blue and Orange. June has been a hot one and 

we have tried to stay cool. It has been a month of music:  Samba , sound and 

Science. We have really enjoyed learning about Samba rhythms in our music 

lesson and used instruments to recreate some. In Science we have learnt how 

sound is carried through vibrations and used rice on a drum to show how the 

vibrations make sound waves. We also made paper cup telephones and used them 

to communicate with each other in the classroom  - they were very successful 

and the children were amazed by how much they could hear through them. We 

have enjoyed Sports Day and welcomed family in to share this afternoon event 

as well as enjoying rebound therapy in out PE lessons. In PSHE we have been 

learning about different families and how our families are the same or 

different from others around the world. 


